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DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY) 

Notice to Parents / Guardians 

 30th January 2020 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Extension of Chinese New Year Holidays 

In view of an increase in the number of confirmed and suspected Novel Coronavirus infection cases 

and the increasing risk of the spread of the virus in crowded environment, the Education Bureau (EDB) 

announced that all schools will extend their Chinese New Year holidays to 16th February 2020 to 

safeguard students’ health. 

 

During the extended Chinese New Year Holidays, all school activities would be cancelled. School will 

provide e-learning materials and assignments to support students’ learning during this time. All the e-

learning materials of different subjects will be uploaded to eClass on 5th February. Students should 

complete all the work before school resumption.  

 

The S6 Mock Examination will be postponed to 17th February. Students should refer to the mock 

examination timetable which has been sent out earlier. The examination schedule will be the same and 

only the period of time will be changed. The postponed mock examination will be held between 17 th 

February and 28th February. S6 students should make good use of this extended holidays to prepare 

well for their Mock Examination. The last school day for S6 will be on 5th March. 

 

Parents should avoid allowing their children to visit crowded places to reduce the risk of infection. 

School will resume classes on 17th February 2020.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 

              

 

Yours faithfully, 

    

                                                   

             _______________________ 

             K.C.Lo 

             Principal
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